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ALA4 Stop Sale / Stop Delivery - Replacing
fuel supply line

ALA4 Stop Delivery - Replacing fuel supply
line

IMPORTANT REMINDER

IT IS A VIOLATION OF FEDERAL LAW FOR DEALERS

TO DELIVER TO CUSTOMERS NEW VEHICLES IN THEIR
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INVENTORY AFFECTED BY THIS NOTIFICATION UNTIL

THESE VEHICLES ARE REMEDIED.

DEALERS SHOULD NOT SELL, LEASE, RENT, OR LOAN

ANY NEW OR USED VEHICLES IN DEALER INVENTORY

AFFECTED BY THIS NOTIFICATION PRIOR TO REMEDY.

DEALERS GROUNDING LEASE RETURNS SHOULD

REMEDY ALL AFFECTED GROUNDED VEHICLES.

Vehicle blocking
Vehicles must not be delivered to customers until the required remedial measure has been carried out.

Therefore, please carry out following Stop Delivery, immediately.

Overview
On the affected vehicles, the quick connector of the fuel supply line may potentially loosen at very high

temperatures in the engine compartment, which can lead to fuel leakage.

Model type Cayenne Turbo (9YA)

Cayenne Turbo S E-Hybrid (9YA)

Cayenne Turbo Coupé (9YB)

Model year 2019-2020

Number of affected vehicles 337

Vehicle usage
The vehicles may only be driven for loading and unloading purposes in the transport chain.

Further use is not permitted. Test drives are to be omitted.
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Remedial measure
Will be communicated with availability of optimized parts (expected in late July 2020)

Should vehicles have already been delivered to customers in the meantime today, contrary to expectations,

please report them to ryan.cooney@porsche.us

The further procedure for these vehicles will be communiacted at a later point of time.
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